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District Business and Advisory Services 
Judy Lee Kershaw, Director - DBAS: 408-453-6599              

 
Bulletin: 19-040 

  
 

 

For Santa Clara School Districts 
 

Date:     June 19, 2019     
 
To: District Chief Business Officers 
 District Fiscal Directors 
 District Personnel and Payroll Directors 
  
From: Nghia Do, District Business Advisor 

 
Re:   Fiscal Year 2019-20 Workers’ Compensation Rate Changes  
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to inform Districts that the new Workers’ Compensation rates as listed below for 
fiscal year 2019-20 will be reflected in the QCC Tax Tables for each district effective July 11, 2019. 

 
Please distribute this memo within your District as deemed appropriate. 


